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Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade the hall at Picton High School. The project includes refurbishments to 
the walls and lighting, new toilet and change room facilities, as well as upgrades to the stage, storage 
and air conditioning. 

Progress summary   

As you may be aware from our last project update, Lloyd Group, who were engaged by the Department 
of Education to deliver the upgraded hall at Picton High School, went into administration in April 2023 
halting all construction. 

A tender has been released to look for a contractor to complete construction. This tender is now open 
and will close in mid-December 2023.  

Next steps    

When the tender is closed, all applications will be assessed, and the most suitable tenderer will be 
appointed to the project. SINSW will announce the new contractor and the timeframes for construction 
restarting once this is confirmed. 

How can I stay up to date?  

Follow this link to access the project webpage https://edu.nsw.link/PictonHS or scan the QR code to the 
right. If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW on schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651.   
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